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Friday 19th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

The Easter Holiday already feels like a distant memory I’m sure but I wanted to start with a 
big thank you for your support with attendance at the Year 11 and 13 Easter revision sessions. 
Colleagues so generously gave up their holiday to provide a packed programme and I’m sure 
that the students who attended will see the benefit. We will offer more sessions in May half-
term. 
 
 
Year 11 & 13 Public Exams 
Students in Years 11 and 13 are now on the final countdown to the exams which start next 
month.  
 
All students in Years 11 and 13 received their exam statements of entry this week. These 
need to be checked and returned. As soon as the Exams Office has these, individual exam 
timetables will be issued. 
 
This is probably the single most important month as we complete courses, practical 
assessments and prepare students for the real exams. If you need any support or have 
questions for us then please get in touch: 
Year 11 
▪ Miss Cairns (Head of Year) – rcairns@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher) – lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
Year 13 
▪ Mr Constant (Head of 6th) – dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (Assistant Headteacher) – pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

London Marathon 

Three members of our staff, Miss Matthews, Miss Taylor and Mr Whitehouse will be running 

the London Marathon on Sunday. It will be both Miss Matthews’ and Miss Taylor’s first ever 

marathon! Parents and students have been incredibly generous with their donations over the 

past few weeks for which they thank you! The supportive comments on their fundraising 

pages have given some much needed motivation through their tough training runs. 

 

You can track the progress of each using the TSC London app and the numbers for each are 

given below. 
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It’s not too late to add your support through sponsorship. If you can, please donate to any of 

the fantastic charities they will be running for: 

Name Number Fundraising Link 

Miss Matthews 26105 Kids Get Going 

Miss Taylor 28665 MS Society 

Mr Whitehouse 63545 Beat 

 

We wish them, and all members of The Emmbrook Family taking part, the best of luck!  

 

Careers Update 

Upcoming careers opportunities include: 

▪ Amazing Apprenticeships  

­ HTQs webinar at 6pm on Wednesday 24th April  

­ ASK webinar at 3.30pm on Thursday 25th April 

­ Tesco apprenticeship programme webinar at 4 & 6pm on Tuesday 14th May 

▪ Adviza Industry webinars – click here to book 

▪ Thames Valley Police careers & volunteering, 10am-2pm on Saturday 27th April. Click here 

for more information  

 

 

I hope you have a great weekend! 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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